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PERSONNEL APPEALS BOARD

MEETING NOTICE

The City of Centerville Personnel Appeals Board will meet in Executive Session to
consider the dismissal, discipline, or demotion of a public employee on Tuesday, June 2,
2020 at 3:00 p.m. via Zoom.com** remote teleconference.

**NOTE: The June 2, 2020 Executive Session of the Personnel Appeals Board will be
conducted as a remote meeting, pursuant to Sub. H.B. #197.

No one will be in the Kingseed Law Library or J.V. Stone Council Chambers or able to
access those spaces during the meeting.

Citizens wishing to observe the public portion of the meeting are asked to contact
Clerk of Council, Teri Davis at tdavis@centervilleohio.gov or by phone at (937) 433-7151
for instructions on how to join the meeting. Citizens observing the public portion of the
meeting will be both muted and video turned off.

Once the Board moves into Executive Session, citizen observers will not be given
access to join, observe, or participate in the Executive Session pursuant to R.C.
121.22(G).
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The City of Centerville delivers exceptional services through thoughtful governance to ensure progress and stability.



